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QUOTE OF THE MONTH
"Music connects us to beautiful feelings of love, fullness, wholeness,

and unity."
-Awen Finn, Author-

A NOTE FROM DEAN AND LEANNE

Hello Valued Students & Families,

HAPPY NEW YEAR and WELCOME BACK! We hope you enjoyed a wonderful Holiday
Season with your closest family members!

We are excited about the year ahead and we would like to take this opportunity to thank
you for your business. We have such resilient and inspiring students and families to work
with each week and we are always amazed by the music being made at Crescendo…
even in a year riddled with challenges and stresses. It is a joy to walk through the halls
and hear students playing their pieces both in person and through ZOOM. We are looking
forward to a few events tentatively scheduled in the new year; Crescendo Video
Showcase, Crescendo Exams, and the Sherwood Park Music Festival to name a few!  

Please remember we as owners, would love to hear from you about how we are doing or
any concerns you may have. Please call us at the studio anytime 780-570-5699 or email
us at: leanne@crescendomusicstudios.ca.

Although 2020 has been a whirlwind year, Crescendo has been honoured to take this
journey with you. I know that our teachers are so excited to have each and every one of
you in their lives. We continue to be inspired by the music growth. For now, we look
forward to the days ahead with even more music created, performances shared and
events celebrated! Until that time. See you soon!

With Gratitude,

Dean & Leanne Cummings
Phone: 780-570-5699
www.crescendomusicstudios.ca

WHAT'S COMING UP AT CRESCENDO?

https://crescendomusicstudios.ca/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=17ra_PMi8fo


Monday, January 4th Crescendo is OPEN and regular lessons
resume. We look forward to seeing all of our students and families.

Friday, January 15th to Friday, April 30th Musical Theatre Term
2: The Show Must Go Online! Musical Theatre will run 4PM to 6PM on
Fridays. We will be preparing a virtual musical! Classes will meet on ZOOM, if restrictions
lift, we will meet in-person at SoundLab Studios.

Saturday, January 16th to Saturday, May 8th Musical Theatre Term 2: The
Show Must Go Online! Musical Theatre will run 2PM to 4PM on Fridays. We will be
preparing a virtual musical! Classes will meet on ZOOM, if restrictions lift, we will meet in-
person at SoundLab Studios.

Sunday, January 17th to Saturday, January 30th Parent Weeks at Crescendo
Music Studios. Please join your child in their music lesson for the first 5 minutes of their
lesson to discuss their progress and ongoing goals in music class. Masks mandatory.

Saturday, January 30th Songwriting Workshop. Join us to explore the
fundamentals of songwriting. Ages 12 to 17; some basic chording experience
recommended. This will be held over ZOOM.

Click For Full Events Calendar

UPCOMING AT CRESCENDO!

https://crescendomusicstudios.ca/about/calendar/




A WISH FROM CRESCENDO



With fewer performance opportunities this year, it has truly been a joy to be able to watch
our students and staff share recorded performances with us. We SO appreciate when

students share their hard work and incredible pieces.

To find more videos and performances please visit our video gallery!

See Our Video Gallery

CARTOON CORNER

https://crescendomusicstudios.ca/media/video-gallery/


​Do you have a cute cartoon to share or maybe you want to draw one yourself! Submit it to
us today and you may be featured in our next newsletter!

Email to:

office@crescendomusicstudios.ca

SHOPPING INSPIRATION

Remember to visit Sherwood Park Music located at Soundlab Studios



for all your retail needs, including instruments, music accessories, and
books. They are located at:

#195 130 Broadway Blvd, Sherwood Park.

Shop Online at Sherwood Park Music

Crescendo Music Studios Ltd. | Email Us! | 780-570-5699 | Visit our Website!

See what's happening on our social sites:

 ​  ​

https://g.page/sherwoodparkmusic?share
https://www.sherwoodparkmusic.com/?gclid=CjwKCAiAudD_BRBXEiwAudakX1yftVvMVaCc5FoRlnAtgx7oE33PA-3E2QKy-8um8hWAJGSg95CoHxoCJNwQAvD_BwE
mailto:office@crescendomusicstudios.ca
http://www.crescendomusicstudios.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/CrescendoMusSt/
https://twitter.com/CrescendoMusSt

